Greetings from St Andrews Care Home



LONG SERVICE

Our lovely housekeeper, Joh, has been with St Andrews 10 years this month. You can see her here, receiving a gift from the company to say thank you.

Hayley, the cook, has also given 7 years service, ensuring residents get nutritious and tasty meals every day.

Thank you both, ladies.



SUMMER SUNSHINE

The beautiful weather has allowed us to get out and about in the village



Important upcoming

6th August; Military wives to sing,6.30pm 15th Aug, Marchello, 2.30pm

29th August, residents meeting 6.30pm 1st September, summer fair 1.30 until 4.30







TEA DANCE

On 19th July we went to The Finch Hatton Arms and had a tea dance. Although the weather was showery, the sun shone on us indoors, and we had a fabulous time.

The food was delightful, and I think all residents ate their fill, and a little extra.

The music was great! Steve Carmel has never entertained us before, but I promise I will book him again!!

I would like to offer a big thank you to all who came and helped, and made the afternoon a rip roaring success.

Items wanted

August birthdays Eileen 16th

Marion 31st

NCS

We are very pleased that the young people from NCS have been with us for a fortnight fund raising for our OMI projector and sprucing up our inner courtyards. Through their coffee mornings, sponsored swim, quiz night and bag packing event they have raised a whopping £677.03 for which we are very grateful.



